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MULTI ACADEMY TRUST 
 

Consultation Feedback Form on Proposal for Fairfield High School for Girls to join Stamford Park 
Trust from 1st September 2024 
 

We would like to invite pupils, parents/carers, staff and wider stakeholders to participate in a 
consultation about this proposal. 
 

Do you have any questions or concerns?  Please write in the box below. 

Are there any other comments or suggestions you would like to make?  Please write in the box 
below. 

 

Please tell us who you are (tick all that apply):  
 

 Pupil 

 Parent/Carer 

 Member of staff  

 Academy Trustee/Member  

 Local resident 

 Local community group 

 Other education provider in Tameside 

 Other education provider outside of Tameside 

 Other (please specify): 
 

Thank you for completing this form. 
 

Please return this form by post to or email to: 
 

Mrs. Julie Murphy, Governance Professional/Company Secretary, Fairfield High School for Girls, 
Fairfield Avenue, Droylsden, Manchester, M43 6AB – jmurphy@fairfieldhighschool.co.uk 
 

The consultation will run from 8.00 a.m. on Wednesday 10th January 2024 until 4.00 p.m. on 
Wednesday 21st February 2024 
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